
 

 
2024 Chamber of Commerce  

Law Enforcement & Firefighters Appreciation Dinner  
 

Tuesday, September 17, 2024  Marshall Convention Center 
 

 
Plans are underway to honor all paid and volunteer first responders in Harrison County, a tradition the 

Chamber is proud to uphold. The Law Enforcement & Firefighters Appreciation Dinner is a valued event in 

Harrison County, and is successful due to the valuable support of our community individuals and 

businesses.  As you join us this year in sponsorship, you will receive recognition in the following ways, 

based upon your level of commitment.  

 

Invitations to First Responders  Chamber Website    Event related marketing 

Chamber Community Calendar            Social Media posts          Listing in weekly e-mails 

Event Program Listing            At-Event Signage              Recognition from Stage 

 

In order to take full advantage of the advertising opportunity, the Greater Marshall Chamber of Commerce 

would request a verbal commitment at your earliest convenience, with payment requested by the event date 

of September 17, 2024. We would like to thank you in advance for your consideration and support. For 

more information, please do not hesitate to call your Greater Marshall Chamber of Commerce at 

 (903) 935-7868.  

 
Sincerely, 

 

Stacia Runnels, Executive Director and Kim Brown, Director of Programs & Special Events 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

YES! I would like to sponsor the Annual Law Enforcement & Firefighters Appreciation Dinner 

      Master Host $1,500 or above (limited number available) 

      Award Sponsor $1,000 (limited number available) 

      Host Sponsor $500 

      Senior Sponsor $350 

      Active Sponsor $250 

      Supporter $150 

      Donor $50 
 

Business or Individual Name:   _ 
 

Address: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: ____________________________   E-mail: _________________________________________________                   
 

 

If you wish to receive an invoice, please fax or scan this form to 903-935-9982 or email info@marshalltexas.com.  
 

Greater Marshall Chamber of Commerce - 110 South Bolivar Street Suite 101, Marshall, TX 75670 

mailto:info@marshalltexas.com.

